
From: David Kirk [mailto:hdparchitecture@hotmail.co.uk]  

Sent: 09 May 2017 11:46 
To: Brace, Carl 

Subject: Re: Land opposite Whitchurch school 

 

Dear Mr Brace 
 
Please find attached the proposed landscaping plan - Peter Quinn has run this 
past Liz but if you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
David Kirk 
HDP Architecture 
  
tel.07966 686297 
www.hdparchitecture.co.uk 
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